
December 27, 2024 

Nikki-Universal Co., Ltd. 

 

Notice of Cybersecurity Incident 

 

Nikki-Universal Co., Ltd. (“N-U”) has confirmed that a ransomware attack on 

N-U’s data server had taken place on Sunday, December 22, 2024 (Japan Time). 

 

N-U immediately isolated the platform which might be affected, and further 

emergency features against the attack had already been taken place. 

 

Also, further investigation for this attack has been continued with third party 

experts. 

 

In light of the situation, N-U has consulted with and coordinated with relevant 

authorities, including the police. Additionally, as personal data might be affected, 

we have already reported this incident to the Personal Information Protection 

Commission. 

 

N-U is making efforts for recovering against the attack as well as ensuring the 

continuity of our business. 

 

N-U will make updates in a timely manner in case any further fact which should 

be released. 


